
 

September 11, 2013 

Cc:   Senator Lisa Murkowski 

 Senator Rob Portman 

 Senator Jeanne Shaheen 

 Senator Ron Wyden  

  

Majority Leader Reid and Minority Leader McConnell: 

We write representing a broad spectrum of interests to express our support of S.1392, the 

Energy Savings and Industrial Competitiveness Act, introduced by Senators Shaheen (D-NH) 

and Portman (R-OH).   This bill reflects a bi-partisan, consensus agreement on a set of energy 

policies that will benefit the economy, advance energy security, and improve the quality of the 

environment.  All agree that expanding energy efficiency is in the national interest and this 

legislation would increase energy efficiency opportunities for businesses, consumers, and the 

federal government.    

 

S. 1392 is built on a consensus principle and the broad support it has received is the 

product of that principle.   It is our hope that the Senate will proceed with full consideration of 

this bill in a manner that gives it the best opportunity to move forward in the legislative process.   

   

Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to continuing to work with you 

and the Senate to support federal energy efficiency policies that benefit all Americans. 

Sincerely, 

     

 

    

     


